
PERFORMANCE RACING INDUSTRY

TELL
CONGRESS TO
SAVE OUR 
RACECARS!

ACT NOW!

If enacted into law, the RPM Act will provide 
racers and the motorsports industry with 
certainty that it is legal to manufacture, 
distribute, sell, and install race parts used on 
a vehicle that is converted for race-use only. 
Help pass the RPM Act and save our racecars!

Visit SEMA.org/RPM  
to quickly and easily  
send a letter to your 
members of Congress.
It only takes a minute 
and every letter counts.

The future of motorsports remains in jeopardy until Congress passes the  
RPM Act (Recognizing the Protection of Motorsports Act). While the RPM Act is off to a 
strong start in the 2021-2022 session of Congress, your elected officials in Washington  
still need to hear from you!

The RPM Act SEMA.org/RPM


